
 
 

 
 

Workshop for Assessment Liaisons and Department Chairs 
 

Closing the Loop: 
Outcomes-Based Assessment 
Leading to Program Review 

 
 

Friday, March 11, 10:00-12:00 
At the Student Services Conference Room 

 
OR 

 
Wednesday, March 16, 2:30-4:30  

At the Don Bautista Room 
 

In this workshop, we will build upon the outstanding work that you have done thus far within 
your divisions. Our presentation and discussion will prepare you to facilitate dialogues about 
assessment planning, program assessment and the upcoming Annual Program Review Update 

during the 
 

All College Convocation Day, April 15, 2011 
 

This event will provide an important opportunity for faculty to bring their SLO efforts together 
for the year.  Your work is crucial to our success!  

 
Please RSVP:  staffdevelopment@deanza.edu 

 
(Be sure to include the name of the workshop and the specific date that you plan 

to attend!) 
 

Questions? Contact SLO Coordinators:  
 

Antonio Ramirez: ramireztono@deanza.edu (x5327) 
 OR  

Mary Pape: papemary@deanza.edu (x8877) 


